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Dear House Committee Members, 

 

I write in support of HB 3336 which requires Oregon utilities to incorporate Grid 

Enhancing Technology planning into our transmission system.  In the short term this 

can increase transmission, reduce conflicts, and get us to more clean energy into 

Oregon homes and businesses.  These technologies are underutilized only because 

utilities do not get a return on investment. They do have a good track record and are 

a sensible and cost-effective solution.   

 

Linda Ganzini 

 

 


